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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
 
LWD/CVS 
 
16th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Tate Modern Gallery Trip – Friday 27th January 2023 
 
As part of Year 11’s GCSE Art, Photography & Textiles Exam Projects, we will be taking students to 
the Tate Modern Gallery in London on Friday 27th January. This will give students a great 
opportunity to gain primary research for their developing projects. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and we will return to school and release students at the new 
building entrance at 5.00pm.  
 
Students will be required to wear school uniform. It would also be advisable for students to bring a 
coat, a small sketchbook, drawing pencils, a packed lunch and a small amount of money for any 
trinkets they may like to purchase at the gift shop. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals 
then a packed lunch will be provided by the school. Also, it will be useful if your child could bring a 
fully charged phone so they can take pictures of artwork on the trip. 
 
The school budget cannot fund the whole cost of the activity and we are therefore inviting parents 
to make a payment of £16.50 per child to cover the cost of the coach. Students in receipt of Free 
School Meals may make a payment of £8.25.  
 
By using Parent Pay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend, 
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The payment deadline is 
the 17th Janaury 2023. 
After this date you will not be able to pay for the trip and your child will not be able to attend.  
 
If a significant number of parents are unwilling or unable to contribute, the activity will be 
cancelled to prevent the school incurring financial loss. However, the school would not wish to 
exclude any child from taking part on the grounds of financial hardship. 
If you cannot afford to make payment this time, please write to The School Business Manager, Mrs 
Wakeham, in confidence with a brief explanation of your circumstances. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip please contact me on 01980 623407 or email me at 
dawesl@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
Ms L Dawes 
Head of Art & Technology  
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